8. SOUTH WAIMAKARIRI AREA PLAN
Andrew McCarthy, Project Leader will give a short presentation on the Area Plan.
The purpose of the South Waimakariri Area Plan is to provide a broad framework for guiding future
land use change, if any, in the area. The Area Plan will provide a consistent and long-term strategic
approach to future development in the South Waimakariri area, and help address issues already
emerging.

Background material is separately circulated to members
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Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


